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Dear planning Inspectorate 
May I bring to your attention this notice pinned on a property on North End Rd
Thorpeness. 
It highlights the fact that the eroding coastline is causing huge issues.
How can the disruption that SPR will bring by drilling in that area be justified.
Regards 
Mrs P Dorcey



 




